
 

 

Emre Durmaz 

drmzemr.ed@gmail.com 

 

10/30/2024 

Subject: Responsible Disclosure Appreciation Letter 

Dear Emre Durmaz, 

On behalf of Axway, we would like to thank you for responsibly disclosing to us the self-XSS vulnerability on one of our 

portals. We appreciate the professional manner in which you reported this issue and your efforts in security vulnerability 

research. 

Best Regards,  

Sandy Blackwell 

Global Director Software Security 

 


